HALTON REGIONAL POLICE SERVICE
Designated Drop-Off and Pick-Up Zones

The Halton Regional Police Service, in partnership with local school boards, would like to remind you about the
appropriate use of designated drop-off and pick-up zones at your child’s school. The following are helpful tips to
facilitate the safe arrival and departure of all children, parents and staff.

We understand that drop-offs and pick-ups can be a very congested and busy with children, pedestrians, vehicles
and school buses. You are encouraged to familiarize yourself with the locations and rules set out by your child’s
school regarding drop-offs and pick-ups.

Each school has a specific drop-off and pick-up zone for your child. These areas have been designated for the
safety of your child. Each parent is expected to utilize the designated areas and to follow all other guidelines to
assist in a smooth transition in and out of the school.

If your school has a kiss and ride zone, make sure you are following the rules your school has in place, as some kiss
and rides are only for certain grades. This also allows for a steady flow of traffic in front of the school. If your child
requires assistance walking into school, please consider parking in a designated spot and safely escorting them into
the school.

Please do your part and follow the rules set by your school. Keep in mind that many people can become distracted
and may not be aware of the traffic around them. By respecting designated drop-off and pick-up zones we can all
help alleviate the potential for unwanted accidents. As always, please be courteous to other families and members
of the public.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:

2 District Elementary School Liaison Officers
905-825-4777 ext. 2205

3 @haltonpolice 905.825.4777 haltonpolice.ca




